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T +1 315 218 1360  F +1 315 701 0678  W jadaktech.com 

 

January 15, 2021 

 

Re: Product Change Notification for ThingMagic® USB Pro and Development Kit 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

JADAK recognizes the importance of maintaining a continuous supply of products and 

minimizing disruption to our customer designs. The ThingMagic® USB Pro reader and the 

related Development Kit have been very popular with our customers and JADAK intends to 

continue to supply these products.  However, the RFID modules inside these products have 

been recently updated, and as a result the product must also be updated. 

 

Below you will find answers to many of the questions we anticipate you may have: 

What part is changing? USB-6EP and USB-6EP-DEVKIT products 

Why are we changing these parts? 
Both products have been updated since the 
RFID module within them has been updated. 

Description of the Change 

Both products will utilize updated RFID 
modules.  These updated products require 
the use of updated firmware (M6emApp-
daily-AHAB-1.D.0.19-2020-09-18-1508.sim). 
Previous versions of the firmware are not 
compatible with these updated products. 

Is it a fit, form and function replacement? Yes 

Is there a cost impact with this change? No 

How will these changes affect the operation 
of the unit? 

Existing products do not need a firmware 
update. Updated products will come with the 
updated firmware. 

Will this change affect customer 
certifications? 

No 

How to recognize the change at the reader 
level?  

Old assembly number: 540-0122-01          

New assembly number: 540-0122-02*                            

(* please refer to the back of the plastic enclosure underneath 

the rubber boot) 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership.  If you have any questions/concerns regarding this 

change, please contact your JADAK representative. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chandrashekar Shastry 

RFID Product Manager 


